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November 23, 1992 

Mr. Neil Malphurs 
City Attorney 
City of Alachua 
P.O. Box 9 
Alachua, FL 32615 

Re: Docket No. 921098-WS: Application for certificates to provide water and 
wastewater service in Alachua County under grandfather rights by Turkey 
Creek, Inc. and Faplily Diner, Inc. d/b/a Turkey Creek Utilities 

Dear Mr. Malphurs: 

This letter is to confirm our meeting with you and Mr. Lewis regarding Turkey Creek 
Utilities. As we discussed on the phone, Troy Rendell and I would like to meet with you 
on December 1 at 2:OO pm in your office. We would like to discuss any rate increase 
approved for Turkey Creek and the City's proposition to take over the system by eminent 
domain. 

Thank you for taking the time to meet with us. We look forward to meeting you. 

Regulatory Analyst 

EHH 
cc: Division of Water and Wastewater (Hill, Rendell) 
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